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Last week of term 
 
Dates for next week.  
 
Welcome Evenings 
All parents are welcome to attend welcome meetings next week for the class 
that your child will be moving into next academic year. Do come to the hall 
for the following times: 
 
8 July  
Year 2 - 2.00pm  
Year 4 - 3.30pm 
Year 6 - 4.15pm 
 
9 July 
Year 1 - 2.00pm 
Year 3 - 3.30pm 
Year 5 - 4.15pm 
 
You will be given information about next year and some things to do over the 
holidays. We look forward to seeing you there.  
 
Year 6 will be at their new schools Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday. Do 
remember that parents have to arrange transport for this.  
 
Year 6 results come out on Tuesday and parents are welcome to collect 
them from the school office from 1pm to 3.15pm, however if you have not 
collected them during that time we will post them that evening. 
 
Year 4 will be having a celebration assembly on Wednesday morning in the 
hall to reflect on the year as part of the Prince William Award that they have 
been doing this year.  
 

Goodbye to Year 6 
 
It is time to say goodbye to our Year 6 who gave a fantastic performance at 
the leavers concert.  We are extremely proud of their achievements and 
wish them all the best next week at their new schools and for the future. Well 
done Year 6. 
 
 

Reports 
 
Please note that your child’s report was sent home today, this will highlight 
your child’s achievements and areas to work on.  Your child’s new class is 
also within the report and please remember that we think very carefully 
about classes and take many things into consideration when placing children 
in their new classes. 
  
The children will have an opportunity to be with their new classes on 
Monday morning and the teachers are excited about meeting the new 
children coming into their classroom. 
 
 

Diary Dates 
 

 
 
8 July Years 2, 4, 6 Welcome 
evening for next year 
 
9 July Years 1, 3, 5 Welcome 
evening for next year 
 
8-10 July Year 6 Transition 
Days 
 
10 July Year 4 celebration 
event in school hall for PWA 
9.15am 
 
11 July Last day of term. 
 
 

Next academic year begins 
for children on 

 
Tuesday 27 August 2019 

 
 

 
Please note that May Day 
2020 has been moved and 

will now take place on Friday 
8 May to coincide with the 75 

anniversary of VE Day. 
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Road Safety 
 

Our Year 6 Road Safety Officers have worked hard this year – many thanks to you all for your hard work! They 

have completed air pollution tests around the grounds, which came out as being within safe levels, and ran a 

poster competition for all year groups. You may have spotted the new banner that went up today as a result of 

one of these competitions. Some designs and slogans from the children’s posters were put together to create 

the banner to help remind parents and children of the importance of driving safely by our school.  

 

 

Tennis 
 

On 5 June, children from Year 5 and 6 took part in a tennis tournament, at Oadby Tennis Club, and played 

superbly. Each child played a total of 5 rounds against players from different schools around Leicester, in 

order to reach the semi-final. Unfortunately, Launde missed out on the semi-final place, however, all children 

played brilliantly and each rally was action packed.  Some of the participants were quite new to tennis but they 

all played phenomenally well with many volleys on target. A big thank you and  well done to all children that 

took part.  

Last Newsletter of the Academic Year 
 

This is the last newsletter of the year so we would like to thank all the parents for the support you have given 

to your children and the school over the year.  

 

We hope you all have a great summer and see you next term. 


